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10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

&Ck 26 November 1996

From the Private Secretary

I enclose a copy of a letter which the Prime
Minister has received from His Eminence Cardinal

Cahal B. Daly.

I should be grateful if you would provide a
draft reply for the Prime Minister’s signature, to
reach this office by Tuesday, 10 December.

JOHN HOLMES

Robert Crawford, Esq.,
Northern Ireland Office.



